

## NRHH Chapter Meeting 2/22/18

### 1) Call to Order

- a) This meeting is called to order at 4:09 pm.

### 2) Roll Call- Favorite Sport?

- a) Kaiana - Active Member
- b) Carter - Active Member
- c) Gus - Active Member
- d) Regan - Active Member
- e) Brandon - President
- f) Alex - Active Member
- g) Eliza - Active Member
- h) Natalie - VP of Admin
- i) Rachel - PFC
- j) D-Dre - VP of R&R
- k) Laura - Advisor



### 3) Ice Breaker- Carter and Brandon

### 4) Approval of Minutes

- a) Eliza moves to approve last meeting's minutes.
- b) Gus seconds.
- c) Approve: 8
- d) Oppose: 0
- e) Abstain: 0

### 5) Exec. Officer Reports

- a) Brandon
  - i) Had my 1:1 with Laura
  - ii) Made agendas
  - iii) Filled out Budget when is good

- iv) Filled out NACURH selection when is good
  - v) Sent out Constitution when is good
  - vi) Made powerpoint slides
  - vii) Went to domino construction night
  - viii) Made GA Update
  - ix) Went to Trash Nights
  - x) Went to GA
  - xi) Packed for RBC
  - xii) Emailed about trash bins for Tuesday trash night
- b) D-Dre
- i) Communicated with Chapter Recognition Nominees
  - ii) Door tagged recognition forms in Landers Barnum
  - iii) Sent email to Patrick Moser about recognizing student engagement
  - iv) Looked into wheel making materials
  - v) New Visibility Committee idea
  - vi) Had office hours
  - vii) Created Recognition posters
  - viii) Created "Wanted" posters
  - ix) Communicated with Visibility Committee about the posters
- c) Rachel
- i) Door Tagged for recognition
  - ii) Printed extra door tags
  - iii) Emailed green team about canned food drive
  - iv) One on one with Laura
  - v) Made a whenisgood for budget committee
  - vi) Nominated some people for next year
- d) Natalie

- i) Door tagging in Heritage and Ackerman
- ii) Printing more door tags
- iii) Met with Ann during office hours
- iv) Emailed RDs about door tagging
- v) Sent out a whenisgood for Selection Committee
- vi) Nominated people for NRHH

**6) Budget Update**

7) Allocated - \$360

8) Total - \$2788.54

**9) Funds Request**

a) OTM Party

- i) Brandon - OTM Party is next week in Ackerman, and we're asking for \$50 for pancake supplies (syrup, whipped cream, chocolate chips, etc) to Fred Meyer's.
- ii) Eliza moves to allocate \$50 to Fred Meyers for pancake supplies for the OTM party.
- iii) Kaiana seconds.
- iv) Approve: 8
- v) Oppose: 0
- vi) Abstain: 0

b) NRHM

- i) Rachel - We're tabling again for this coming Wednesday and we need more blue books and scantrons. I'm asking for \$50 to the bookstore for supplies to table.
- ii) Gus moves to allocate \$50 to the bookstore for blue books and scantrons.
- iii) Eliza seconds.
- iv) Approve: 8
- v) Oppose: 0
- vi) Abstain: 0

- c) RBC
  - i) Brandon - We just got money from the conference that happened around Halloween, and I would like to use that \$75 to go to the RBC.
  - ii) Regan moves to allocate \$75 to RBC.
  - iii) D-Dre seconds.
  - iv) Carter - I think it's important to support the RBC and the NRHH president because that position is not compensated.
  - v) Approve: 8
  - vi) Oppose: 0
  - vii) Abstain: 0

**10) New Business**

- a) NRHH Rep Elections
  - i) Eliza nominates Gus.
  - ii) Kaiana seconds.
  - iii) Gus accepts.
  - iv) Rachel nominates Carter.
  - v) Carter declines.
  - vi) Alex nominated Regan.
  - vii) Eliza seconds.
  - viii) Regan declines.
  - ix) Brandon - Gus would you like to say a few words about why would you want to be the NRHH Representative?
  - x) Gus - NRHH is important to me, I will dedicate myself to this position, and I will make sure to do my best in this role.
  - xi) Approve: 8
  - xii) Oppose: 0
  - xiii) Abstain: 0

- xiv) Gus is the new NRHH Representative!
- b) What we want to look for in nominations
  - i) Brandon - What do we want to look for in nominations in NRHH?
  - ii) Eliza - When do nominations end?
  - iii) Brandon - March 16th.

Qualities in Nominees:

Interested in leadership, want more Housing Involvement, living on campus next year, dedicated to involvement, need an outlet for change/program planning, values recognition, team player, open minded, positive attitude.

**11) Committee Time (Escape Room and NRHM)**

**12) Committee Updates**

- a) Visibility Committee
  - i) D-Dre - We would like to recognize Gus Strober for his optimism and commitment to helping others! We would also like to recognize Natalie Sassaman for her continuous hard work and genuine interest to help people! I also created this Wanted Poster to put up in all the halls to raise interest in NRHH.
  - ii) Rachel - Are we printing them in color?
  - iii) D-Dre - I have friends in the honors program, so yes. Also we came up with an idea, for week 9, to do a raffle drawing for speakers, a hydroflask, WOU swag, NRHH swag, and blue books/scantrons! To be in the raffle, they'd have to write on these paw prints about recognition or service.
  - iv) Eliza - Can they enter multiple times?
  - v) D-Dre - Maybe we can have a limit.
  - vi) Eliza - Maybe one entry per day per person, and we can make a spreadsheet to keep track.

- vii) Gus - What about two different raffles: one raffle for people that came back everyday and then one raffle for everyone?
  - viii) D-Dre - We can have 3 general raffle buckets that students can enter through recognition and service. Then for those that come back throughout the week, they will be able to be entered into the special prize raffle.
  - ix) Carter - One recognition paw print a day and put it into a specific prize bucket, but then once they pass a threshold of amount of paw prints, we can take their raffle ticket and put it into the special bucket.
  - x) We'll table this for next week.
- b) NRHM Committee
- i) Rachel - Since the OTM party is during tabling, what about cancelling tabling?
  - ii) Eliza - What about moving it?
  - iii) Natalie - If we move it we need people to help with it.
  - iv) Laura - We also have a review during the tabling and OTM party.
  - v) Carter - What if we did the OTM party after GA on Wednesday.
  - vi) D-Dre - We're not going to table then, since there are too many things that we're doing..
  - vii) Rachel - Let's cancel the \$50 for tabling. We're door tagging tonight, and are currently waiting to hear back from Green Team. We're picking up the advocacy boxes on March 2nd and will compile data for it, and that's enough for NRHM.
- c) Escape Room Committee
- i) Carter - We have rooms taken care of. It's going to be in the lower floor of the WUC, it's going to be like West World, and the Columbia room will be used. There will be 3 mini escape rooms to solve.
- d) OTM Committee
- i) Brandon - Stuff is moving along. OTM party will happen after GA.

### 13) GA Update

- a) Brandon - They're working on their feature programs and the Wolf of the Week went to Jodi.

**14) ASWOU Update**

- a) Nothing new.

**15) Hall Government Updates**

- a) No hall governments here.

**16) Advisor's Time**

- a) Laura - CA and DA and Custodial Staff applications are open! Nominate NRHH member of the year!

**17) QCC's**

- a) Natalie - Selection Committee is going to meet Wednesdays at 6!
- b) Gus will send out induction committee whenisgood soon.

**18) Ice Breaker next week: Jeremy**

**19) Adjournment**

- a) D-Dre moves to adjourn this meeting.
- b) Kaiana seconds.
- c) Acclamation!
- d) This meeting is adjourned at 5:56 pm.

